
From: Mundy, Ben - Oxfordshire County Council   
Sent: 21 June 2022 15:55 
To: Katherine Daniels; DC Support  
Cc: Transport CDC Minor; Cllr Ian Corkin  
Subject: 22/01370/F Part Land South West Of Bicester Golf And Country Club Adjacent To M40 And, 
Akeman Street, Chesterton 
 

Hi Katherine,  
 
I have looked over the planning application above and have the following comments:  
_________________ 
Planning Application: 22/01370/F 
Location: Part Land South West Of Bicester Golf And Country Club Adjacent To 
M40 And, Akeman Street, Chesterton 
Description: Installation of security and safety netting associated with the emerging 
golf training facilities 
Planning Officer: Katherine Daniels  
 
 
Recommendation  
 
Oxfordshire County Council, as the Local Highways Authority, notify the District 
Planning Authority that they do not object to the granting of planning permission. 
 
Comments 
 
The highway is unaffected by this proposal. As a result, it is unlikely to have any 
adverse effect on the highway in terms of safety or convenience. Therefore OCC do 
not object to the granting of planning permission.  
 
If you would like to discuss this application further, then please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ben Mundy 
Assistant Transport Planner 
Transport Development Control: Cherwell, West Oxfordshire and Oxford City 
Oxfordshire County Council 
Environment and Place 
Growth and Place 
 


